Minutes of Planning Commission meeting held on September 9, 2015

Members present: Stewart Beattie, Peter Robertson, David Farnum, Bob Stelz, Paul Myers
Members absent: Peter Berman, Todd Williams

Others present: John LaVecchia

Chairman Stewart Beattie called the meeting to order at 7:12PM

The minutes of the August 12, 2015 meeting were unanimously approved on moticn of Paul Myers
seconded by Peter Robertson.

The Commission continued the discussion of the draft Town Plan an decided to hold a special meeting
devoted to working on the plan on October 7, 2015 at 7:00 PM.

The ZA was asked to determine if the BCRC has stated a position on the siting of solar panel installations.

The commission raised the issue that Eric Perry had begun construction of a shed at 275 Lovers Lane.
The ZA stated that while an application had been received it had not been approved. Eric Perry will be
contacted.

There was a discussion of the Putnam permit which mentions a shooting range. The ZA will contact Jerry
Putnam to clarify the situation.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 PM



